Freedom of Information Act 2000 – fire door tests in tower blocks
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1) Please provide the name of your council?

Answer: Leicester City Council

2) How many Tower Blocks are built for use within your council?

6 (six)

 

3) Since the Grenfell Tower fire on the 14th June 2017 has your council commissioned independent fire testing of the fire doors fitted in tower blocks within your council? 

No

If you answered YES to Question 3;
4) How many fire doors provided a minimum protection time of 30 minutes?

5) If the doors did not provide 30 minutes of protection, how many fire doors have you identified that need to be replaced?

6) If the doors did not provide 30 minutes of protection, how many buildings have you identified as needing improvements to some or all fire doors.

N/A to Qs 4, 5 and 5

If you answered NO to Question 3;
7) Do you plan on commissioning independent fire testing within the next 6 months?

No

8a) Prior to November 2014, were any of your properties provided fire doors by the company 'Manse Masterdor'? 

No

If you answered yes; 

8b) how many doors?
N/A
8c) in how many buildings?
N/A
9a) Since November 2014, have any of your properties been provided fire doors by the company 'Masterdor'? 

No

If you answered yes;


9b) how many doors?
N/A
9c) in how many buildings?
N/A 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

